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Comments: Greetings Ms. Jackson and Staff,

 

I appreciate the opportunity to comment on the Stibnite Gold Project as it will directly impact me and my access

to the backcountry.

 

Reviewing Midas Gold[rsquo]s plans it is clear to me the company really believes in taking care of the

environment and keeping the community safe. I urge you to permit the Stibnite Gold Project using alternative two

and keep this project moving forward. The comment period has been extended by 30 days already, please close

the comment period on October 28, so we can prevent additional delays.

 

I found the 60 days allotted and the digital tools provided by the USFS meaningful and sufficient for public review.

Midas Gold wants to restore the rivers, wildlife and habitat near the Stibnite Gold Project site. We should let

them. Please permit the Stibnite Gold Project and continue to move this important project forward.


